DESERT GREENS GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING
APRIL 16, 2021

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 11:35 AM AT THE DESERT GREENS CLUBHOUSE.

THOSE IN ATTENDANCE WERE: Butch Walters, Chairman; Pat Walters, Secretary; Diane Swab,
Women's Rep. Co-Tournament Director; Mike Bonomi, Treasurer; and Mike Nelson, Co-
Tournament Director; John Bivens, at large; Ken Mather, at large; Buzz Heldt, HOA Representative.
Absent: Barb Villa, at large. Guest: Bill Swab.

MINUTES: There were no changes or corrections to the minutes of March 19, 2021. Question to
accept as written by Butch. All agreed, Unanimous.

TREASURERS REPORT: We took in $267.00 for the Month of March. Maintenance fund had
$976.89 + $133.50 = $1,110.39. Player’s fund had $2,430.21 + $133.50, minus $7.40 for dry erase
cleaner and $300.00 for club championship payouts = a balance of $2,256.31. Grand total for both
funds is $3,366.70. Motion to except as stated by Mike Nelson, 2nd by Ken Mather.

OLD BUSINESS:
Rakes placement: Rakes should be outside the bunkers and placed parallel to the sand
trap.
Scorecards: Motion was made that two people keep score in every group in all league and
tournament play. Motion to accept as stated by Mike Nelson, Second by Diane Swab.
USGA Rules: Tournament play does not permit you to practice. If you're not in the
tournament you can play. A motion was made to allow practice anytime during
tournament even if you're in the tournament. After a lot of discussion, the motion was
tabled until we have a quorum.

NEW BUSINESS:

¢ Number of days played in tournaments: Discussion to change the number of tournament
days to two instead of three. Tabled until there is a quorum.

e Memorial Day will be a one-day tournament. There will be a sign-up sheet for the golfers.
It'll be a three (3) or four (4) person scramble. Buzz will pick up the hotdogs and
hamburgers for the Memorial Day Potluck and the potluck sign up sheet.

¢ Discussion about residents walking on the golf course while league play is going on.

¢ Golf Committee will now meet in the conference room.

League start time will be determined by a signup sheet on the golfer’s table.
The next golf committee meeting will be May 21, 2021 immediately following mens golf.

There being no further discussion or business the meeting was adjourned by Chairman, Butch
Walters at 12:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted by: Pat Walters, Secretary



